
 

             June 15, 2019 

To whom it may concern, 

The City of Broken Arrow and the Broken Arrow Fire Department (BAFD) proudly provide Fire and Emergency Medical 

Services to you as a resident within our city’s fence line.  However, the residents of the city pay a higher rate for similar 

services due to city property taxes.  Recently, citizens voted to add numerous fire protection projects to their property taxes.  

The city ordinances have contained provisions for many years to recoup the expenses associated with providing out of city 

limits responses.  The Manual of Fees calls for a fee of $700 per hour per truck for fire protection services.     

Since January 1, 2019, these fees have been fully enforced when the Broken Arrow Fire Department has responded to a 

residence, business, or other property.  However, in an effort to provide a more cost-effective solution to those living within 

the BAFD coverage area, but outside the city limits we are introducing an optional annual subscription service.  This 

program will be similar to our already established LifeRide program for EMS calls.  This annual fire subscription program 

will cover all expenses associated with a fire response to your property beyond what your insurance will cover.  There will 

be no out of pocket expenses for a BAFD fire responses to your property.  The City of Broken Arrow may continue to 

invoice your homeowner’s insurance or other liability policy, but the property owner will not be required to pay the 

remaining expenses contained in the Manual of Fees, if they participate in the fire subscription program.    

Currently, LifeRide subscribers pay $90 annually to avoid any out of pocket expenses for EMS services.  The fire 

subscription program will also be $90 per year, but those participating in both programs will receive a discounted rate of 

$150 per year.   

Please consider participating in the City of Broken Arrow Fire subscription program by submitting your annual payment.  

Participation will be based on a program year effective September 1.  Pro-rated payments may be accepted, but enrollment 

must be made prior to an incident requiring BAFD response.  For those electing not to participate in the fire subscription 

program, the following payment schedule is effective as of January 1, 2019 and shall be updated periodically.         

 

Submit Annual Payments to:  

City of Broken Arrow 

C/O Fire Subscription Program (BAFD) 

PO Box 610  

Broken Arrow, Ok. 74013 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jeremy K. Moore 

Fire Chief 

Fire Suppression for Residential or Commercial Structure Fire (including mobile homes and out-buildings) $700.00 per truck/per hour

Contracts for Fire Protection Services for non-residential/ non-agricultural properties $1,000.00 per truck/per hour

Fire Supression for Vehicles, Grass or Wildland, Rubish, Trash, or other $300.00 per truck/per hour

Hazardous Materials Response (plus supplies, contracted mitigation expenses, and mutual aid expenses) $700.00 per truck/per hour

False Alarm/Calls (after two (2) documented false calls in rolling year) $100.00 per truck/per hour

EMS Calls (Non-LifeRide Subscribers) with or without transport (plus expendable EMS equipment) $100.00 per truck/per hour


